
Hello Poppy Class 

 

 
 

Hola! Como estas?  

 

I hope you are all keeping well and still smiling.  Thank you so much for 

emailing some lovely messages and photographs.  It has been so nice to 

see your smiley faces    

 

I hope you enjoyed reading Paddington’s post card and learning about 

Venezuela.  Paddington has visited some amazing places!  

 

As this week is half term, we thought it might be nice to do some fun 

activities with your families.  You have been working so hard during 

these difficult times.  We are all so proud of you.  So enjoy a week off 

school work and have fun!  We have a good weather forecast for next 

week, so enjoy time outside.  Maybe it will be warm enough to have a 

splash in the paddling pool!  

 

I hope to see you all soon. 

Take care and keep smiling  

Love From  

Mrs Fletcher  

 


